
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

SOUTH AFRICA IS A WATER SCARCE COUNTRY 
 

Department of Water and Sanitation South Africa  DWS_RSA 

MEDIA ADVISORY   

Department of Water and Sanitation in KwaZulu-Natal to host public 

consultation on the 3rd edition of the National Water Resource Strategy  

 
19 September 2022  

 

The Department of Water and Sanitation in KwaZulu-Natal (DWS KZN) will host a public consultation 

on the 3rd edition of the National Water Resource Strategy (NWRS 3) on Friday 23 September 2022, 

at Elangeni Hotel in Durban.  

The objective of the NWRS 3 consultation is for stakeholders to engage on water issues with an aim to 

ensure that national water resources are protected, used, developed, conserved, managed and 

controlled in an efficient and sustainable manner towards achieving South Africa's development 

priorities in an equitable manner.  

The NWRS is a legal document for the implementation and operation of the National Water Act (Act 36 

of 1998) aimed to improve the management of water resources in the country. The notice for public 

consultations has been issued through the Government in July 2022 and is open for public comments 

for a period of 90 days from the date of publication of the notice. 

Members of the media are invited to the NWRS-3 consultation and the details are as follows: 

DATE : Friday 23 September 2022  

TIME : 08h30am – 15h30pm  

VENUE : Elangeni Hotel, 63 Snell Parade, North Beach, Durban             

 

For media confirmations, please contact Ms. Mbali Mahaye on 082 601 5674 /Mahayem@dws.gov.za   

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water and 

Sanitation on 082 874 2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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